



Tel. : +202 24 453 427 - +202 29 224 637 +202 29 224 636 - +202 24 453 444 +202 24 452 635 - +202 24 453 532

> Fax: +202 24 452 700 +202 24 452 758 (IG) Direct



Dear Secondary One Parents,

We hope that you have had an ecstatic vacation, and are ready to come back to school, full of enthusiasm and determination.

As we believe in the importance of creating an open channel of communication between school administration, teachers and parents, we would like to invite you to an orientation session next Monday, the 16th of September, from 12:00-2:00 pm, in the music room on the ground floor of the administrative building.

We are thrilled to meet you all to introduce our plans and system for the new academic year 2024-2025, helping our sons and daughters achieve and reach the highest standards.

Welcome to high school

Best regards,

Secondary Stage Supervisor College Director

Hala Toma Juli Victor